
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




From: Owczarski, Jim
To: Block, Peter J.
Cc: Elmer, Linda
Subject: RE: Review for legality and enforceability
Date: Tuesday, July 06, 2021 3:26:22 PM


This is received and will be added to the file.
 
Thanks,
 
Jim
 
 
From: Block, Peter J. <pblock@milwaukee.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 3:25 PM
To: Owczarski, Jim <jowcza@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Re: Review for legality and enforceability
 
Jim, 
 
I have reviewed the proposed ordinance and it is my opinion that it is legal and enforceable.
 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Peter J. Block
Assistant City Attorney
City Attorney's Office
200 East Wells Street, Suite 800
Milwaukee, WI  53202
Tele:  414-286-6197
Fax:  414-286-8550
E-Mail:  pblock@milwaukee.gov
 
The information in this message is confidential and may be legally privileged.  It is intended solely for the
addressee.  Access to this message by anyone else is unauthorized.  If you are not the intended recipient, any
disclosure, copying or distribution of the message, or any action or omission taken by you in reliance on it, is
prohibited and may be unlawful.  Please immediately contact the sender if you have received this message in
error.
 


From: Owczarski, Jim 
Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 2:41 PM
To: Spencer, Tearman <tspencer@milwaukee.gov>
Cc: Pederson, Robin <rpederson@milwaukee.gov>; Linda Elmer <lelmer@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Review for legality and enforceability
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Good Afternoon,
 
The file below was recommended for passage at today’s Steering and Rules
Committee meeting.
 
I would ask that it be reviewed for legality and enforceability.  I would also
like to extend my thanks to your staff for tremendous assistance in getting this
deceptively simple piece of legislation together.
 
Regards,
 
Jim
 
https://milwaukee.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=4967751&GUID=4B00AD78-7931-46D1-
85E8-B77E603103B2&Options=ID|&Search=210210
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